From the Press Democrat June 14, 2017
Santa Rosa
PLAs and students 
EDITOR: Your Tuesday editorial (SRJC promised to spend ‘H’ funds on students, not labor”) gives the false impression that a project labor agreement will somehow deprive students (“… amounts to a giveaway of funds to benefit local labor groups not students”). To be clear, Measure H funds can only be used for direct construction projects. Direct student support is prohibited.
I can only assume that you are suggesting that the alleged increase in costs associated with a PLA will somehow amount to a loss for students, but you never state how. You fail to state that the study that argues against PLAs comes from the Association of Builders and Contractors, an organization for non-union contractors. You don’t mention another study supporting PLAs by the Construction Trades Council.
It is worth noting that the health science building project wasn’t under a PLA, and the students were deprived for years because of needed building repairs.
TED CROWELL
